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The NAWJ – New Jersey Chapter sponsored a successful virtual COLOR OF JUSTICE 

PROGRAM, on Saturday April 17th.  The participant log-in including panelists numbered 

101 persons. It is expected that the Program in its entirety will be featured during our 

Annual meeting in Nashville, Tennessee.   District III State Chair Judge Vivian L. 

Medinilla from Delaware attended a portion of the program. The support of District III 

State Chairs: Justice Maria M. Cabret - Virgin Islands and Judge Barbara McDermott -

Pennsylvania is always appreciated. 

 

Sincere gratitude to all New Jersey Color of Justice 2021 planning committee 

members, co-chairpersons, NAWJ Executive Director (Laurie Denham), 

Director of Operations (Brian Gorg), panelists and moderators. Your fortitude 

and diligence to present an excellent program during difficult times is 

especially appreciated. Special thanks and congratulations to New Jersey 

Associate Justice Fabiana Pierre-Louis, keynote speaker. 

 

 

Overwhelming thanks to the students, educators and parents who encourage 

scholar participation year-after-year!  NAWJ gift bags were delivered to all 

student participants. 


